Rosebery, B.C. September 28, 1944

F.P. Bernard, Esq., Hon. Vice Consul of Spain, Pacific Building, Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir:

On the 12th of this month this committee received request from Mr. Schwartz, Consul General of Spain, to submit to him a list of those Japanese Nationals in Rosebery who are in receipt of full and partial maintenance from the D.C. Security Commission.

Enclosed is the list thus prepared by the Spokesmen for the Japanse Nationals of Rosebery and I am forwarding you a copy of the list sent to Mr. Schwartz.

Yours respectfully,

J. Wakabayashi Spokesman for Nationals.